
cdd2019L8.docx 

 

MARTIN COUNTY 
COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY 
 2401 S.E. MONTEREY ROAD • STUART, FL 34996 
 
Richard Zurich   Rio, Chair DOUG SMITH  Commissioner, District 1 
Saadia Tsaftarides Golden Gate, Vice Chair STACEY HETHERINGTON Commissioner, District 2 
Michael Banas  Hobe Sound HAROLD E. JENKINS II  Commissioner, District 3 
Richard Kennedy Membe-At-Large SARAH HEARD Commissioner, District 4 
Cynthia Hall Jensen Beach EDWARD V. CIAMPI  Commissioner, District 5 
Mark Palazzo Old Palm City 
Catherine Winters Port Salerno 
 
TELEPHONE  (772) 463-3253 WEBSITE www.martin.fl.us/cra 

 
This document may be reproduced upon request in an alternative format by contacting the County ADA 
Coordinator (772) 320-3131, the County Administration Office (772) 288-5400, Florida Relay 711, or by 
completing our accessibility feedback form at www.martin.fl.us/accessibility-feedback. 

February 6, 2018 

Mr. H. F. Hirsh 
3032 SE Hawthorne St. 
Stuart, FL  34992 
 
Dear Kelly: 

You were appointed to the Neighborhood Advisory Committee (NAC) for the Golden Gate Neighborhood 
Community Redevelopment Area by the Martin County Board of County Commissioners on 9/11/2017.  I realize that 
due to demanding personal and business schedules, it is sometimes difficult to attend the NAC meetings and I note 
that you have missed two scheduled meetings. Unfortunately, based on the attendance requirements, this puts you 
in jeopardy of losing your seat on the NAC. The Board of County Commissioners will actively seek a replacement 
upon the occurrence of the third meeting that you miss.  

The attendance requirement is outlined in the Martin County Code of Ordinances in Section 39.4.A.b: “All members 
appointed by the board to serve on neighborhood advisory committees are expected to attend each and every 
meeting of the committee. If a member is absent from three meetings of the committee within a twelve-month period 
(twelve months beginning from the committee member’s start date), said member is automatically removed from the 
neighborhood advisory committee, but may apply for re-appointment by the Board of County Commissioners.” I 
hope that you concur that it is essential that the NACs meet as a complete body, as their work will guide the future 
of our neighborhoods. 

I do hope that you can continue to serve on the NAC.  Your community needs input from its citizens and your role is 
extremely important to successful redevelopment.  Please feel free to call me if you need to review the meeting 
schedule or if you determine that it is too difficult for you to serve on the NAC.   

Please accept my personal thanks for your interest in Community Redevelopment and hope that I will see you at the 
regular NAC meetings. If I may be of any assistance to you, please feel free to contact me on 772.320.3095. 

Sincerely, 

 

Susan Kores, Manager 
Office of Community Development 
 
Cc: Alice Bojanowski 
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